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Making Miracles Happen .. 8 One Student at a Time






March 1, 2007

Dear Senator / Representative:

The students of FIRST robotics team #365 invite you to step into the future!  Join us as we compete in an exciting robotics tournament in Philadelphia on March 30th and 31st.  There you will see hundreds of high school students competing, learning, and building their own successful futures in science and technology.

The Philadelphia event is one of 37 such events sponsored this year by FIRST (For Inspiration and Recognition of Science and Technolgy.)  Founded 15 years ago by Dean Kamen, FIRST strives to “create a world where science and technology are celebrated…and where young people dream of becoming science and technology heroes.”

The enclosed photo shows a few of our team members with a petition signed by over 500 individuals who want state support for FIRST robotics programs in schools.  Also enclosed are details about our 7 year-old team, known as MOE for “Miracles of Engineering.” This year our team is 35 students, 30 mentors, and 15 high schools strong.

Please come see our team, along with Team # 1370 from Middletown, in Philadelphia.  Details about the event are at www.philadelphiafirst.org. 

Send your response to me at aagra@ursuline.org.  Thank you!

Sincerely,

Andrea Agra

Team Captain

(Ursuline Academy ’07)
P.S. - In accordance with “homework” given us by Dean Kamen, we will share this invitation with other FIRST teams on the web site, www.usfirst.org.   Your response will also be posted.
First State Robotics, Inc., 33 Longspur Rd., Wilmington DE 19808


